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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

July 31, 2020 

 

Aychoeun Tea 

5761 – 33rd Ave S Unit 11 

Minneapolis MN 55417-2864 

 

VIA EMAIL: aychoeuntea@gmail.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 657 Sherburne Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Tea: 

 

This is to confirm that on July 28, 2020 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond 

recommended continuing the matter to August 11, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. via telephone on the 

condition that you put a lockbox at the property and provide combination to Building Inspector 

Nathan Bruhn at 651-266-9033 by the close of business today so that inspectors can perform 

inspections.    

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Hearing Coordinator 

 

c: Steve Magner 

 Vicki Sheffer 

 Reid Soley 

 Joe Yannarelly 

 Christine Boulware 
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